
  
NOTIFICATION OF DEVELOPMENT CONSENTS GRANTED FOR JANUARY 2018 
 
In accordance with Section 101 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, 
notice is hereby given that the following development consents have been granted by Council. 
 

APP. NO. PROPOSED BUILDING STREET NAME 

DA2017/111 Transportable Dwelling Gilmores Lane 

DA2017/112 New Single Dwelling Salt Clay Road 

DA2017/115 Dwelling Additions Thompson Street 

DA2017/116 Rural Outbuilding Corbys Lane  

DA2018/006 Storage Shed at Pool Bourke Street 

DA2018/007 Alterations to Community Infrastructure Building Barrett Street 

CDC2018/001 Inground Pool Hovell Street 

CDC2018/002 Inground Pool Rinkin Street 

 
The development consents may be inspected free of charge at the Cootamundra Office of   
Cootamundra-Gundagai Regional Council, 81 Wallendoon Street Cootamundra between 
9.00am – 5.00pm, Monday to Friday.   
 
Allen Dwyer 
General Manager 
 


